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Weekending Friday 10th July 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I hope you all continue to be safe and well. Please see below key information relating to the 
final week of the academic year. 
 
 

*Handed out dates* 
 

End of Year Reports / Books 
 

End of year reports will be handed out on the following dates: 
 

 Children not in school – reports will be available for collection on Monday 13th and 

Tuesday 14th between 3:30pm and 4:30pm. Parents/Carers should enter the school via 

the one – way system, moving through clearly marked ‘Gate A’ where staff marshals will 

be on hand to guide you. Reports and books will then be handed to you at the Activity 

room door. Parents will then continue on the one – way system as they exit school 

grounds. 

*Please note reports will not be handed to anyone other than parents / carers unless 
there is a prearranged agreement with school – this should be done via the admin 
email. 

 
 Band A / KW & V children in school – reports / books will be handed out on your final 

day next week which is Tuesday 14th July 

 Band B children in school – reports / books will be handed out on Wednesday 15th 

July 

*If all children in school could bring in an extra plastic carrier bag for their report / 
books to be taken home in.  
*If a child in school currently has a sibling not in school they will take home their 
report and books. 
 
Finally each year a sample of books remain in school until the following year. If any 
book your child was expecting to see is not handed out it is because it will be in the 
teacher’s sample.  
*Sample books from the previous year will be handed out next week. 
 

 
Attendance 

 
Attendance certificates for children receiving 99%+ and 100% attendance up to the point of the 

original school closure will receive a special certificate included in their end of year report 
envelope. Please note, the attendance referred to on your child's report has been rounded to 

the nearest whole percentage. 

 
 



 
Transition July 2020 

 
A reminder that transition videos from your child’s new teacher will be uploaded to ClassDojo or 
Tapestry (for our new starters) next week. The videos will hopefully provide children with an 
element of reassurance regarding next year and also excitement! The teachers are eager to 
upload their videos and have been working hard to prepare them! 
 
A parentmail message will be sent out when the videos are uploaded – if you have not already 
signed up to ClassDojo please ensure you do so as soon as possible. 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers 
 

The Year 6 Teams ‘Live Session’ on Wednesday 15th July will be replaced with an end of year 
celebration live session – Mrs Bowman and the Year 6 team have been communicating with the 
Year 6 children over the last few weeks to arrange this special celebration. 
 
As my communication directly to Year 6 pupils last week stated, we have a fantastic group of 
young people leaving us this year as they progress along their educational journey. It is not the 
send-off we had planned for you nevertheless we have adapted to the situation we currently 
find ourselves in and have endeavoured to make it as special as possible!   

 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the information detailed above, please contact the 
school via the school telephone: 01977 722615 or admin email: 
admin@carletonpark.patrust.org.uk  

 

 

 
 

Rainbow Games W/B Monday 29th June to Wednesday 8th July 
 

Thank you to all the children that took part in the 
‘Rainbow Games’ despite the weather! 

 
The winners have been decided and will be 

contacted via ClassDojo and receive their £10 
voucher electronically! 

 

mailto:admin@carletonpark.patrust.org.uk


 

 
 
 



Staying safe online and at home… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-
hub/?__hstc=182705273.b7be4db370bc813fc21f632a44084c92.1592481336853.1592481336853.159
2499034557.2&__hssc=182705273.2.1592499034557&__hsfp=18069095 
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Drop off and Pick up information 
 

I cannot thank you enough for your compliance and efforts in following our drop off and pick up 
system. I would like to take the opportunity however to further clarify the timings for each group 

below: 
 

Key Workers and Vulnerable Children: Drop off - the main entrance is open between 8:30 
and 9:00am. Pick up – gates open between 15:00 – 15:15 for parents to enter the one way 
system for collecting. If a child is walking home alone we will release them at 15:15. 
 
Reception (non-key worker/vulnerable): Drop off – the gates open between 9:15 and 
9:30am. Pick up – gates open between 14:15 and 14:30 for parents to enter the one way 
system for collecting. 
 
Year 1 (non-key worker/vulnerable): Drop off – the gates open between 8:45 and 9:00am. 
Pick up – gates open between 13:45 and 14:00 for parents to enter the one way system for 
collecting. 
 
Year 6 (non-key worker/vulnerable): Drop off – the gates open between 9:45 and 10:00am. 
Pick up – gates open between 14:45 and 15:00 for parents to enter the one way system for 
collecting. 
 
As previously communicated the reason for the 15minute drop off and pick up window is to 
reduce the number of parents and pupils entering and leaving at the same time. I hope the 
above information further clarifies and supports you during this process. 

 

 
Need a school place for your child? 

 
 

As our numbers begin to grow, we are having to mix some year groups and use different 
staff/classrooms than the children may have been used to. Our main priority is keeping children 

safe and following the government’s strict guidance on social distancing. Social groups 
unfortunately are not a priority during this time.  

 
The following process applies: 

 
1. Parents/carers contact school to request a child place via the admin email. 

2. The admin team will carry out eligibility checks. 

3. If eligible and a place is available, you will receive confirmation via the school’s admin 

email account. 

4. From receiving your confirmation of a place, admin will follow the Trust policy of 2 

working days’ notice when providing a start date. 

 
 

 

 

 


